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PRESS RELEASE

Wednesday May 9th, 2012

ALWAYS IN OUR HEARTS: COMMEMORATING THE ANNIVERSARY OF THE PASSING OF ANTHONY WALCOTT

MAY 9TH, 2012: AT 6:30 A.M. THIS MORNING, approximately 50 staff members and the management of B&B Distribution Ltd lined the ABC Highway to lay wreaths commemorating the passing of Anthony "Turkey" Walcott one year ago. 
Nine B&B trucks, the B&B team and Anthony's family members were among those in attendance at the site on the ABC Highway opposite Deighton Griffith Secondary School where Anthony lost his life. 
Distribution Manager, Glen Burnett, explained that "management deliberated over the most appropriate way to remember Anthony, and staff came up with the idea to organise a wreath laying ceremony on the date we lost him."
Both management and staff laid wreaths during this morning's ceremony.
Anthony "Turkey" Walcott died on duty in a vehicular accident on the ABC Highway on May 9th, 2011. He had been a Delivery Assistant with the company for 21 years and his funeral was held at St. John Parish Church on Tuesday May 24th, 2011.  
Mr. Burnett stated: "Anthony will always be in our minds and hearts, and especially so on this day. Our prayers continue".
"We are grateful for the time we had with him."
CAP. 1 The fleet of B&B Distribution trucks.

CAP. 2 Staff saying a word of prayer.

CAP. 3 B&B General Manager, Jeremy Whitelaw, presenting a wreath to Anthony's family.
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For further information, please contact Fay Cooke-Nurse, PR Consultant, 227-6706 or fnurse@thebhlgroup.com.

